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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts on the proposed changes to the Chugach Forest

plan.I believe there should be no further restrictions to motorized activities in the chugach. with the changing

climate riding opritunites are becoming harder to access,The chugach is a wonderful recreational oprituity for all

to enjoy. I have been using the chugach for over 40 years,i respect all users and there rights to recreate as they

see fit.

Alteritives C and D are unacceptable,please do not limit winter recreational opritunitys any more.There are

enough lands set aside for wilderness now please do not designate any more in Alaska.

 

Thank you Ed wise 


